
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 

Time: 1 – 4 p.m. CT 
Location: Oklahoma City, OK 

All of Us Research Program Listening Session 
 

 
The Southern Plains Tribal Health Board, the Oklahoma delegation from the National Institutes of 
Health (NIH) Tribal Advisory Committee, and the All of Us Research Program will offer a listening 
session on Tuesday, October 22, 2019 from 1 – 4 p.m. in Oklahoma City, OK.  
 
The All of Us Research Program, part of NIH, was established to accelerate health research and 
medical breakthroughs to foster an era of precision medicine for all. Precision medicine is health care 
that is based on you as an individual. It takes into account factors like where you live, what you do, 
your genes, and your family health history. The goal of precision medicine is to be able to tell people 
the best ways to stay healthy and may help health care teams find the treatments that will work best if 
you get sick. 
 
The goals for this event are to: 

• Have All of Us share information about the program, and  
• Give Tribes, urban Indian organizations, and researchers the opportunity to ask questions and 

provide input as All of Us identifies priorities and opportunities for including AI/AN populations 
in the research program while also implementing the appropriate protections to comply with 
Tribal research oversight and laws.  

 
Information about the All of Us Research Program can be found on the Tribal Engagement webpage 
at: https://allofus.nih.gov/all-us-tribal-engagement. The Tribal Collaboration Working Group report 
“Considerations for Meaningful Collaboration with Tribal Populations” can be found at 
https://allofus.nih.gov/sites/default/files/tribal_collab_work_group_rept.pdf. If you have questions 
about this event, please email the All of Us Tribal Engagement team at AOUTribal@nih.gov. 
 

Mark your calendars and watch for registration information soon! 
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